Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked for:
Can the local authority provide emails/letters from any schools that were asked to expand/increase the number of school places in thir school either this academic year (2015/16) or last academic year (2014/15) or 2013/14 and refused to accept any more children? Can the authority provide all correspondence in relation to the request from themselves and the school concerned. 

We have no letters/communications with schools that refused to increase their admission number. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

